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MEMO TO SHIPOWNERS AND SHIPPING AGENTS OF THE 

PORT OF ABIDJAN 

 

Subject : condition for issuing vessel clearances 

 

It is reminded to shipowners and shipping agents of the Port of Abidjan that under 

the provisions of the port police regulations of the decree 99-318 of April 1999 

relating to the police rule of the port of Abidjan, notably in its article 69, part 2, all 

shipmasters are required, prior to vessel sailing, to carry out a systematic search 

of the vessel and to communicate the result to the Harbour Master. 

In application of this provision, the issuance of any clearance to a vessel for which 

the Master requests a departure, is submitted to a transmission of a copy of the 

report of the search of the vessel. 

I am engaged to the respect of this note which takes effect from 01st January 2021 
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